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What have we been
learning?

Wow, where did January go!

This month we have been focusing on
learning our numbers and what numbers
actually look like.

We took part in national story telling week
and loved our ‘Goldilocks and the 3 bears’
tuff tray, where they were feeding the teddy
bears porridge and using their fine motor
skills to do so.

We then had fun celebrating Chinese New
Year, where we explored a tuff tray full of
Chinese resources and we got to use the
scissors and practice our cutting skills, along
with making vegetable spring rolls with chef
Bryan. We also turned our home corner into
a Chinese restaurant where we got to order
food from the Chinese menu!

What's next?

Next month we will be creating a hair salon to
coincide with children’s mental health week as
well as lots of sensory themed activities.

we will also be celebrating Valentine’s day and
spreading the love.

Reminders

As the weather is becoming colder and
wetter, please can you ensure your child has
warm waterproofs, wellies, a hat and gloves
and lots of spare clothes.

Library books are changed on a Tuesday and
Thursday, so please remember to bring these
back once you have read them so we can
change it for a new one.
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